
 

 

BADMINTON EUROPE 
House of Sport, Broendby Stadium 20 

2605 Broendby, Denmark 
Phone: +45 43 26 21 66, Fax: +45 43 26 21 67 

E-mail: info@eurobadminton.dk, Web: www.badmintoneurope.com 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

A Confederation of Badminton World Federation 

 

 

15 February 2011 

 

Badminton Europe Summer School 2011 

 

 

Dear Member Associations, 

 

We are delighted to announce that this year’s Badminton Europe Summer School will take 

place in Madrid, Spain from 16 – 23 July 2011.  

 

The Spanish Badminton Federation will host the event in its National Training Centre in the 

city centre of Madrid. It will be the first time that the BE Summer School stops in Madrid and 

just the second time it’s going to take place in Spain. 

 

With the 30th edition coming up, the Badminton Europe Summer School is the longest run 

development activity of Badminton Europe. We expected to welcome participants from 

almost all our Member Association’s in Madrid to celebrate this jubilee! 

 

 

  
Centro de Alto Rendimiento, Madrid    Venue of the 2011 European Badminton Summer School 

 

 

The Badminton Europe Summer School is a one week training camp for junior players and 

their coaches. There will be a Coach Education course for participant coaches. The course 

will be based on the rewritten Badminton Europe Coach Education material.  

 

There is limited space at the Badminton Europe Summer School. In recent years we have 

received massive interest from Member Associations in nominating participants. It is possible 

that we receive more nominations than available places. 
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Every Member Association is invited to nominate up to 6 players and 4 coaches.  

However it is important that these are ranked in order of preference in case only 2 players 

or 2 coaches per country can be accepted. To have balanced participation Badminton 

Europe would welcome to receive nominations of equal numbers of female and male 

players and coaches. 

 

Therefore nominating a participant does not guarantee entry. We want to ensure your 

players and coaches’ benefit as much as possible from the staff’s coaching and we do not 

want the badminton courts to become overcrowded.  

 

Please use the attached forms for making nominations. There are separate forms for players 

and participating coaches. 

 

For further detailed practical information on the European Badminton Summer School 

please read the attached information file (pdf file). 

 

We hope that the Summer School will once again be a success and even more European 

Member Associations will choose to participate.  

  

The closing date for submitting nominations is 15 April 2011.  

Badminton Europe will then try to confirm accepted participants until 2 May 2011. 

 

If you have any questions about the European Badminton Summer School, please do not 

hesitate in contacting the Badminton Europe Office. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Gregory Verpoorten   Lina Engl 

Director for Development   Development Manager 


